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Adrienne McNeil

From: Emeka Okafor <eokafor@interranetworks.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 2:21 PM
To: Adrienne McNeil
Subject: RE: Obtaining a 214 Authorization
Attachments: interra_214_attachment1.pdf

Hello Adrienne, 

Thanks so much for the assistance! 

The changes we wish to make the application (if possible) are provided below. I have also attached the 
necessary documents. 

Item #5 -  
New Response: We would like to select the first option - Global or Limited Global Facilities-Based Authority 
(Section 63.12(e)(1)). 

Item #7 -  
New Response: All countries except Cuba 

Regards, 
Emeka 




